



22 April 2015

Regeneration and Planning Camden Council Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir or Madam

I write in order to give my full support to application reference 2015/1922/P.

As a tenant of Kings Court, 8 Goodge Street the plans for a new entrance are very welcome.

I believe these new proposals will provide a more fitting and accessible entrance, matching the high-standards of design and materials expected for this Grade II Listed Building.

I ask that the Council approve this application because it would improve general accessibility and help boost local business.

Yours sincerely



Philippe Protto Regional Director of Finance, EMEA & India